
PHONE 914-591-8500
FAX 914-591-3064

An Important Update from the Superintendent
Extended School Closure

April 17, 2020

Dear School Community,

As you may have heard, yesterday Governor Cuomo extended the school closures
through Friday, May 15, 2020. At this time, it is not known whether schools will
reopen after this date. I will continue to provide updates as the information
becomes available.  

During the extended closure, the Irvington schools will continue to support
distance learning in accordance with the plans posted in the Parents Guide to
Distance Learning. Additionally, the District will continue to distribute breakfast
and lunch and will provide child care to children of medical care providers and
first responders. If you are a community member that qualifies for the child care
program and has yet to register, please email me at the address below.  

Finally, we will continue to support any community member in need during this
difficult time. If you need assistance, please complete the survey linked here. All
information submitted will be confidential.  

I hope you and your family have a wonderful weekend.

Sincerely,

Kris

Dr. Kris Harrison
Superintendent of Schools 
Kristopher.Harrison@IrvingtonSchools.org

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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